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'REC4- 10546/2020 Dated: 30-07-2021

1.

NOTICE
The Government have informed the High Court vide Letter
No.DMA-2/512/2021-DMD dated 28-07-2021 that the conduct of
public examinations is a permissible activity on all days including
Saturdays and Sundays under lock down restrictions. The
Government also informed that the candidates appearing for the
Kerala Judicial Service Main (Written) examination to be held on
31-07-2021 (Saturday) and 01-08-2021 (Sunday) are allowed to
travel on those days using admit card / identity card as proof on
those days. Therefore, candidates are advised to keep with them
the admission ticket downloaded from the Recruitment Portal of

the High Court while travelling to and fro the Examination Centre.

In view of the restrictions imposed on account of complete
lockdown on 31.07.2021 and 01.08.2021 and possible non-
availability of food on the above days, it is informed that
necessary arrangements are made for providing lunch to the
candidates. All candidates who could not arrange lunch on their
own will be provided lunch by the High Court at the examination
centre. Candidates should avoid crowding while having lunch and
follow the COVID-19 protocols including social distancing as well

as hygiene etiquettes.
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